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From: Busfield, Bill <Bill.Busfield@tearawhiti.govt.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 11 October 2022 10:38 am

To: mark.di@xtra.co.nz

Subject: Arahura Valley - legal access

Morena Mark,
Hope all is well. Just wanted to check in following our conversation last week.

Wanting to confirm whether I’'m understanding the following correctly:
1. you'll be in a better position to discuss the registering of easements for legal access to your property
following a submission on the TTP
(a) the TTP is the Te Tai o Poutini District Plan, for which submissions close on Friday 28 October?
2. you have a letter from a Minister regarding ownership rights of pounamu on your land, and
3. you're keen to start constructive conversations regarding both access and pounamu following the closing of
TTP submissions, dependent on the outcome of your submission.

Please let me know if any of that isn’t quite right — thank you for your patience as | come up to speed. Any chance

you're able to let me know the date the letter was sent/signed — I’'m keen to read a copy and we should have it on

file, or if you get a chance and are comfortable feel free to email it.

Hope you have a good week,

"*Arawhit
rawniti

THE OFFICE FOR MAORI CROWN RELATIONS

Bill Busfield (he/him)
SENIOR ADVISOR IMPLEMENTATION
wes: tearawhiti.govt.nz

The Office for Maori Crown Relations — Te Arawhiti
Level 3, Justice Centre, 19 Aitken Street, SX10111, Wellington 6011
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From: Busfield, Bill <Bill.Busfield@tearawhiti.govt.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 5 October 2023 8:43 am
To: mark.di@xtra.co.nz
Cc Green, Philip
Subject: RE: Arahura Valley - legal access

Kia ora Mark,

Hope all is well. Just emailing to let you know today is my last day at Te Arawhiti as I’'m going to MBIE to work on
Consumer Policy.

I wanted to thank you for your open and co-operative communications on the access issue, as well as hosting us in
the Valley.

Realise there may have been developments in your thinking/proposal since we were last in contact, so once you’re
ready please get in touch directly with Phil (027 576 9189).

Hoping all the best for you and your whanau.
Kind regards,

L(((Sy)
TeArawhiti

THE OFFICE FOR MAORI CROWN RELATIONS

Bill Busfield (he/him)
SENIOR ADVISOR IMPLEMENTATION

wes: tearawhiti.govt.nz

The Office for Maori Crown Relations — Te Arawhiti
Level 3, Justice Centre, 1g Aitken Street, SX10111, Wellington 6011
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From: mark.di@xtra.co.nz <mark.di@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 9 November 2022 5:25 p.m.

To: Busfield, Bill <Bill.Busfield@tearawhiti.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Arahura Valley - legal access

Good evening, Bill

This sounds good to me. | have attached a couple of documents of interest. One is a private mineral investigation
from a LINZ accredited provider. The second from Ministers providing protection for existing privilege and treaty
settlement property rights.

If there is anything | can do to facilitate your visit, please let me know

Regards Mark

From: Busfield, Bill <Bill.Busfield @tearawhiti.govt.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 9 November 2022 8:27 am

To: mark.di@xtra.co.nz

Cc: Green, Philip <Philip.Green@tearawhiti.govi.nz>
Subject: RE: Arahura Valley - legal access




